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WE’RE BACK and ready to resume our Chapter dances on September 9
th
 with a 

Football Team Jersey Night.  Wear your favorite team jersey.  David Headly will 

teach an East Coast Swing lesson, and Doug McRae will return to play the music.  

We look forward to lots of teams being represented on September 9
th
. 

 

Please note:  Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 will no longer accept any bills larger than $20 for a $6/$10 

admission to a regular-priced dance.  This does not apply to renewal and new membership fees.  We 

appreciate your understanding that we are not a bank. 

Plans for the Chapter’s 20
th
 Anniversary Dance that will be held on December 9

th
 at the Hopewell Moose 

Lodge have been finalized.  It will be a reservation only dance.  Admission is only $25 per person and includes a buffet 

dinner, a dance exhibition and music by Doug McRae.  Details are listed on the reservation form at the end of this 

newsletter.    Make your reservation early,  you don’t want to miss this great night of celebration.     

We welcome Michelle Hacker on the Board of Directors.  We appreciate it that she has volunteered to serve.  Can you 

serve as well?  The Chapter continues to ask for volunteers to serve on the Board of Directors.  This an ongoing issue and 

we do hope that someone can work into their busy schedule  to attend a Board meeting one time a month and includes 

helping with the once- a-month dances.  The next two-year term starts January 1, 2018.   

If you are interested in participating in the Ballroom Dance exhibition at Regency Square on September 16
th
, contact Gabe 

Pascarella at email:  Gpascarella@comcast.com or call him at 804-379-2810.  Participate or come and cheer the dancers 

on.  This exhibition takes place during National Ballroom Dance Week and is an annual event.     

Many thanks to these dancers who entertained at Brighter Living in 

Hopewell, VA in July:  Sharon Dunn, 

Tim Dunn, Michelle Hacker, Bill 

Gandel, Ruth Wilbourne, Randy 

Goodfellow and June Hodes.   This 

was the third time our chapter has been 

invited to dance there this year.  It’s 

always a pleasure to dance for 

residents at assisted living facilities 

and we are warmly received.                

See you on September 9
th
   at  

Wesley United Methodist Church, 

3701 Conduit Rd,  

Colonial Heights, VA 

Dancing Feet are Happy Feet! 

 

mailto:Gpascarella@comcast.com


 

We had fun!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th Anniversary Reservation 
Form Follows 

 

 



You’re  Invited 

Join USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 

For  its 20th Anniversary Celebration 

 Saturday, December 9, 2017  

7:30-10:30pm --Semi-formal 

Hopewell Moose Lodge 

4701 Western Street (from Oaklawn Blvd. turn on Cousins St)  

Hopewell, VA  23860 

                  www.hopewellmooselodge.com 

   Buffet Dinner/Cash Bar Available 

Music by Doug McRae 

Dance Exhibition 

                       Advance Reservations Only - $25 per person (no walk-ins) 

Reservation Deadline:  Monday, November 20, 2017 

                        This is a non-smoking event.  NO alcoholic or other beverages allowed from the outside  

Info: 804-452-1452 or email: rw4013@hughes.net  

Cut Here▼     

**************************************************************************************** 

No. of  Reservations _______      x       $25 per person  = ______________________________amount enclosed 

Name of each person:_________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact email address:_________________________________ Phone _________________________ 

Make check payable to:  USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 

Mail check and reservation form to:  Ruth Wilbourne, Treasurer 

14216 Pole Run Road       

 Disputanta, VA  23842 

http://www.hopewellmooselodge.com/
mailto:rw4013@hughes.net

